

M.R.S. Semester - 2 (CBCS) Examination
March/April – 2025 (As Per Syllabus Year-2023)
English (Ele-6)

Time: 2:30 Hours

Marks: 70

Instructions:

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

-
- Que.1 (A) Answer the Following Questions in one line each. (08)
- 1) Who was Antonio?
 - 2) Why did Bassanio ask Antonio to give him money?
 - 3) Whom did Bassanio went to borrow money?
 - 4) Who was Shylock?
 - 5) Why was Portia unhappy?
 - 6) What gift did the lawyer ask to Bassanio?
 - 7) Whom did Gratino wish to marry?
 - 8) What did Bassanio decide when he read the letter?
- Que.1 (B) Answer the Following Questions briefly. (Any Two) (06)
- 1) Why did Shylock wanted to take revenge upon Antonio?
 - 2) What payment did Shylock demand if Antonio could not pay back the money?
 - 3) Why was Portia disappointed?
 - 4) Why did Jessica run away with Lorenzo?
- Que.2 (A) Explain the following with reference to context. (Any One) (07)
- 1) "I cannot choose the man I wish to marry, or refuse those I dislike."
 - 2) "Why should I be merciful? I do not love Antonio."
- Que.2 (B) Write short note on. (Any One) (07)
- 1) The court scene in Merchant of Venice.
 - 2) Character sketch of Shylock.
- Que.3 (A) Identify the parts of speech of the underlined words in each of the following sentences. (07)
- 1) Delhi is the capital of India.
 - 2) The Jury gave its decision.
 - 3) There is some milk in the glass.
 - 4) He spoke the truth.
 - 5) He was born in 1962.
 - 6) The book is on the table.
 - 7) Alas! He is no more.
- Que.3 (B) Insert Articles in the following sentences. (07)
- 1) Harshit is.....M.S.
 - 2) Mr. Nileshbhai is.....honour to his profession.
 - 3) We should discuss.....matter seriously.
 - 4) Not.....word was said.
 - 5)poor deserve our help.
 - 6) Once there was a kingking was very kind.
 - 7) Ashwin did not speak.....word when his wife scolded him.....
- Que.4 (A) Fill in the blanks in the following sentences with correct forms of the verb given in the bracket. (07)
- 1) I never.....coffee in the evening. (drink)
 - 2) My father always.....promises. (keep)
 - 3) I.....definitely.....tomorrow. (come)
 - 4) Krupa.....at present. (cook)
 - 5) We.....home work when father came. (do)
 - 6) When we reached the station, the train.....(leave)
 - 7) I.....a letter yesterday. (write)

- Que.4 (B) Complete the following sentences by using the appropriate Model verbs given in brackets. (07)
- 1) I.....do it at any cost. (shall, will)
 - 2) You.....help the poor. (should, would)
 - 3) We.....speak English nicely. (can, could)
 - 4) He.....read without glasses. (can, could)
 - 5) There are dark clouds in the sky, It.....rain today. (may, might)
 - 6)God fulfill all your wish. (May, Might)
 - 7) We.....obey traffic rules. (may, must)

- Que.5 (A) Write an application for the post of a Farm Manager in the Agriculture university, Near Civil Hospital, Junagadh. (07)

OR

Write an application for the post of a Librarian in the department of Bhakta Kavi Narsinh Mehta University, Khadiya Road, Junagadh.

- Que.5 (B) Read the following paragraph and answers the questions below. (07)

Yudhisthira turned to Indra and said,” Please let me take this dog into the chariot. It has been with me ever since I left Hastinapur. I would not like to go to heaven without him. “ Indra laughed at his love for dog. He said, “ How can a dog enter heaven? Leave it alone and come with me.” Yudhisthira however remained unmoved. He shook his head and said, “ My Lord, I cannot do that. This dog has shared all my troubles so far. He has been faithful to me. I cannot leave him behind. If I do so all the good, I have done so far will be destroyed. As soon as Yudhisthira uttered these words, a strange thing happened. The dog smiling beside Yudhisthira took the shape of his father Dharma. He addressed Yudhisthira,” My son, I am proud of you. You have always observed Dharma’ in your life. Even today you’ve observed it. It was a kind of a test and you have been successful. Go with Indra to the heaven. You deserve it.

Questions :-

- 1) What did Yudhisthira request Indra?
- 2) How long had the dog been with Yudhisthira?
- 3) Why did Yudhisthira refuse to leave the dog behind?
- 4) What strange thing happened?
- 5) What had Yudhisthira always observe in his life?
- 6) What did Dharma say to Yudhisthira?
- 7) Was Yudhisthira allowed to enter into the heaven?
